
Hello Parents/Guardian,
Welcome back to another week in 4th 

grade along with your child! We hope you
received your child’s Progress Report on
Friday, Sept.7. We ask that you please sign
and return the Progress Report to your
child’s teacher. If there are any questions or
concerns concerning your child’s progress, 
please contact his/her teacher to schedule
a conference. Be on the look out again this
week on Thursday, Sept.13, for more 
graded papers and reports to come home 
with your child. 

Also, please see the flyer being sent home 
today along with this newletter “FREE 
Saturday Tutorial Program.” Don’t miss out
on this wonderful opportunity! 

~4th Grade Teachers

Social Studies News
We’re finishing up this week on Unit 1, Enduring Understandings. Unit 1 test  will

be given on Thursday, Sept.13. Your child’s homework this week will be to review
the Enduring Understandings and study different scenarios pertaining to these
understandings. Thanks for your help!                                                         ~Mrs. Woods 
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Science News
This week in Science we will continue our 

study of the Stars, Planets, and the Moon. We 
will begin to study each planet in depth so 
that we can eventually explain the 
differences between stars and planets. Be on 
the lookout for graded papers this week in 
Science. ~Ms. Brown

ELA News 
Due to SGM testing, there was no 

homework assigned last week. This week 
we will resume the normal schedule and 
homework was assigned for Unit 1 week 4. 
Students need to be reading 20 minutes 
every night and completing their Weekly 
Reading Log.  

Please make sure that you have signed 
your child’s Progress Report. Thank you 
parents for all that you do to help your 
child succeed.  ~Mrs. Allen

Math News
Hello Parents! This week in Math 

we are finishing Unit 1 and 
beginning Unit 2: Multiplying and 
Dividing Whole Numbers. We will 
have a test on Monday 9/10 on 
addition and subtraction. To 
prepare for the next unit, please 
continue to work with your child on 
basic multiplication and division 
facts. If you need information about 
helpful resources, please contact 
me. Thank you for all that you do! 

~Mrs. Cooks


